Daniel "Danny" Mayfield Commissioner, District 1

Miguel M. Chavez Commissioner, District 2

Robert A. Anaya Commissioner, District 3



Kathy Holian
Commissioner, District 4
Liz Stefanics
Commissioner, District 5

Katherine Miller County Manager

May 1, 2013

RE: Cancellation of Invitation to Bid (IFB) # 2013-0299-SO/PL Uniforms for Sheriff's Office

Dear Bidders,

The above reference IFB issued on April 7, 2013 has been cancelled. It has been determined by the County that in the best interest of the public this solicitation be cancelled. The solicitation will be re-issued.

Santa Fe County appreciates your time and efforts in responding to the IFB. Please continue to check the Santa Fe County website for future Invitations for Bid and Requests for Proposal at http://www.santafecountynm.gov/services/current solicitations.

If you have any questions, please e-mail me at plindsta@santafecountynm.gov

Sincerely,

Pamela Lindstam
Procurement Specialist Senior
Santa Fe County Purchasing Department